
First Baptist Church of Vauxhall 
“The Church that believes Christianity is not a Voice in the Wilderness, but it is a Life in the World.” 

5 Hilton Avenue 
Vauxhall, New Jersey 07088 

Church Office: (908) 687-3414 
Fax: (908) 687-0019 

E-mail: churchoffice@fbcvauxhall.org 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 13, 2025 

 
Ms. Yolanda Koon 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
Board of Education Township of Union 
1976 Morris Avenue 
Union, New Jersey 07083 

 
 
Dear Ms. Koon: 

Rev. Dr. Nichole R. Drakeford 
Sr. Pastor 

Michael Jones 
Deacon Ministry - Chair 

Kim D. Eason 
Trustee Ministry - Chair 

Brenda Glenn 
Church Clerk 

First Baptist Church of Vauxhall is requesting use of the Jefferson School parking lot located at 155 
Hilton Avenue, Vauxhall, NJ on Sunday, July 20, 2025 for an outside worship service. Attendees will 
bring their own chairs to the worship service. 

We would like permission to use the parking lot between the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. The 
service will begin at 10:00 a.m. with 2-hour windows for set up and clean-up. 

 
Should you require more information you may contact me through the First Baptist Church 
Administrative Office at 908-687-3414. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Kim D. Eason 
Trustee Ministry Chair 

mailto:churchoffice@fbcvauxhall.org

